A NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT

Welcome to Actors Circle at Providence Playhouse. We are so excited to bring you our 40"
season. We are committed to bring you quality theatrical productions; to keep live theatre
accessible to the general public; to promote social justice; and to provide a creative outlet for
actors, directors and technicians. We are so fortunate to live in a community with so many
talented actors, directors, producers and technical crew members. As a volunteer
organization, we welcome any newcomers who would like to join us.

We would like to express our deep gratitude to our many sponsors, donors, advertisers and
ticket buyers without whom we would not be able to survive as a community theater. We also
are very fortunate to be supported by a Lackawanna County Community Arts and Culture
Grant.

We are proud to be a member of the Northeastern Pennsylvania Theatrical Alliance (NEPTA),
an organization connecting and supporting community theatres across the region which offers
college scholarships and hosts an annual award ceremony that highlights and honors the best
of the best in community theatre the previous year.

We appreciate your support and hope that you enjoy our season. We welcome your
feedback.

Thank you.

Mark Fryer



